
From: Wanzer, M E
To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: East Seattle Elementary
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2019 7:27:15 PM

Hi Robin,
I am a proud graduate of East Seattle Elementary.
My siblings also attended grades one through six at this beloved school.
I am sad to learn that the building will be demolished in order to build McMansions in it's place.
The school is an iconic building that has served the community as both a place of learning as well as the Boy's and
Girl's Club for the Island offering a place for sports activities and social gatherings.
I urge that the City revisit the proposal to demolish East Seattle Elementary.
Sincerely,
M.E. Wanzer
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